I —

From: Energy Infrastructure Planning

Sent: 05 July 2021 14:54

To: Crowhurst, Kerry (BEIS)

Subject: FW: Riverside Energy From Waste Facility
Attachments: Decision letter.pdf

From:

Sent: 05 July 2021 14:31
To: Energy Infrastructure Planning <beiseip@beis.gov.uk>
Subject: Riverside Energy From Waste Facility

Good afternoon

Please see attached decision letter.

Kind Regards

Our Privacy Notices detail how the London Borough of Bexley use your personal information.
This Email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not
the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination,

forwarding, printing or copying of the email is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this email in error please notify London Borough of Bexley by telephone on +44 (0) 20 8303
7771.

Web Site: https://www.bexley.gov.uk

This message has been scanned for malware by Forcepoint. https://www.forcepoint.com




